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FROM THE DESK OF
PASTOR MARK

Dear Rose Park,

Easter has come and gone. Chocolate bunnies
are on sale. Our Easter pastels have been
relegated to the back of the closet. What do we
do now?

Before we get too ahead of ourselves and
jump to the next thing (like we almost always
do), let us remember to celebrate Easter
continually.

Easter isn’t a finish line; it’s a process in which
we live every day. So, wave the palm
branches, shout Hosanna, and declare again
He is Risen! He is Risen Indeed!

Grace & Peace,
(J.. Mt LA

Pastor Mark
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REMINDERS

Family Table

Join us on Wednesday April 10 & 17 at 5:30 p.m.
in the fellowship hall for dinner around the
family table.

Bible Study

Bible Study will be cancelled for the month of
April due to Spring Break. We will continue in
the month of May.

Hand-2-Hand
Join us on Wednesday April 17 at 6:30 p.m. to
help pack bags for Hand-2-Hand ministries.

The church office will be closed the week of April 1.

APRIL BIRTHDAYS

Kathy Nyhoff - 12
Rick Duistermars - 19
Brady Field - 22

Ron Simpson - 25
Jen Wolters - 28

Jeff Clark - 29

Ashlynn Petre - 2
Bonnie Bonkowski - 5
Mark Bonkowski - 5
Hannah Damsteegt - 8
Chris Carskadon - 9
Joe DeVette -12

April 2024

MINISTRY
SPOTLIGHT

Meet Up & Eat Up

The Meet Up and Eat Up
Summer Food Service Program
provides children and teens with
healthy, nutritious meals that
contain essential nutrients that
promote healthier bodies and
lifestyles.

The leadership of Rose Park is
considering if we’d like to serve as
a summer site for our local
neighborhood.

If you are interested in receiving
more information and potentially
serving, please contact the office.

CONSISTORY
NOTES

The Consistory of Rose Park discussed
the following events at its’ March
meeting:

e The consistory is proposing holding
Meet Up & Eat Up on a Monday,
Wednesday, Friday basis from June
10 - August 16.

e If you'd like to participate in
continuing our Sunday children’s
minsitries throughout the summer,
please contact Kathy Bradford.
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